Dear 4th Grade Families,
Our Lady of Hope/ St. Luke School is required by the Archdiocese of Baltimore to make sure that a certain amount of time / work is completed during the upcoming school closure.  In compliance, we have put together packets of work that contain skills that your child has been working on in school.  This work does not need to be completed all in one day or sitting.
I have also enclosed home log-in information for websites that our class uses on a regular basis and students are very familiar with; SplashLearn (previously SplashMath), Discovery Education (Science), and Pearson Realize (Social Studies).
· MATH - I have added activities in SplashLearn to review math skills we have covered or students can go under Curriculum and choose an activity.  Our classrooms will be continuing to participate in the SpringBoard Challenge within SplashLearn, so I would like them to access this daily and spend at least 20-30 minutes in addition to the math packet pages.
· SCIENCE - Discovery education can be accessed by logging in with student’s school email address and password (included below).  Over the weekend I will add some videos and activities within Discovery Education to align with what the students are learning about in their textbook lessons.  They can again access these by going to www.discoveryeducation.com and log in with their google accounts.
· SOCIAL STUDIES - Students in 5th grade can access Pearson Realize by going to www.classroom.google.com and logging in with their google account.  From there they will go under the Classwork tab at the top and see the assignments.  Once they click on the assignment it will take them to the Pearson page.  I included this as something for them to access because even though they have a textbook (and should be completing the questions in the book) this will read the text out loud to them – which some students like.  After completing each lesson (and questions) in the book I would like them to complete the accompanying classwork page (5 questions) in the Social Studies packet.
We are always here to support our students and families, please do not hesitate to reach out with any questions during this time!  I will do my best to help you trouble shoot any problems that may arise with the above apps and sites via e-mail.  Feel free to e-mail me with any questions or concerns or reach out to me on our classroom Facebook page.  I will be posting updates throughout the week and answering any questions.
Thank you,
Mrs. Donnelly
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